
Seabraes Bridge – lift

Residents  pointed  out  to  me  that  there  is  still  no
signage at the Seabraes Bridge to let people know who to call if the bridge
is out of order.

I contacted the engineer responsible for the bridge maintenance and he has
updated me as follows :

“At present there is no signage on the bridge to advise users of the phone
number to call in order to report a fault with the lift.  
I have been advised that the call out telephone number is likely to change at
the end of February, therefore I will arrange for a temporary sign with the
current number to be displayed at the bridge by the end of this week.
Once the new number is confirmed late February, I will arrange for a more
permanent sign to be installed.”
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